
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
Buckingham County Water Customers 

 
 
In order to ensure that Buckingham County maintains its water storage capacity, we have 
scheduled for the elevated storage tanks to be taken out of service for cleaning and 
painting. We will be starting this process on June 8, 2020 and continue until the end of 
August 2020. There are two tanks, one at Sprouse’s Corner and one at Dillwyn Primary. It 
takes approximately 5 weeks to paint each tank.  

 
During this time, you should not notice any difference in your water service but you may 
experience some discoloration in the water.  The water will still be safe for consumption.  
However, you may wish to consider taking precautions when laundering any white 
clothing.  We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Buckingham County 
Water Plant at (434) 983-2853. 
 


